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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Taxing Districts 

From:  Mary Otley, Chief Financial Officer 

Re:  Potential Refund Credits 

Date:  March 1, 2021 

             

In accordance with Chapter 541, 2017 Oregon Laws (HB 2407), Benton County has issued potential 
refund credits for the 2020-21 tax year to the following taxpayers: 

PacifiCorp $229,970.81 

Century Link $69,588.13 

Total $299,558.94 

In response to the above appeals, we have reduced this tax turnover by the total of $299,558.94.  
Each district will see their prorated amount on the bottom or your Tax District report. 

In November, we also issued potential refund credits in the amount of $267,169.97. 

Benton County will hold these funds in a separate account until resolution of the appeal(s).  Upon 
resolution of the appeal(s), interest owed on any refund, will be computed based upon the amount of 
interest earned while funds were held in the investment account. 

If you have any questions about these potential refund credits, I can be reached at 541-766-6767 or 
mary.k.otley@co.benton.or.us . 

 


